(Date)
(Your Name)
(Your Home Address)
Re:  Funding for Brain Injury Services
Dear (Delegate or Senator Name),
 ( Pick the one that applies to you. As one of your constituents and a survivor of brain injury, as a caregiver of an individual with a brain injury, or as part of an organization that serves your constituents), I wanted to share the importance of funding community-based brain injury programs. 
 (Add your personal story and why you care about brain injury support.  Include how a brain injury has impacted your life. What services, if any, do you currently receive or need.  What difference has Brain injury Services made in your life?” )

Last year, Brain Injury Services served more than a 1000 people through case management, volunteer programs, assistive technology, counseling, support groups and more; as the needs grows, our numbers continue to grow as well. 

The impact budget cuts will have on individuals with brain injury like our clients will be devastating. 

Nearly 300,000 Virginians are disabled as a result of brain injury; with more than 106,754 in BIS’s service area, yet we are only able to serve 1% of them. Any budget cuts would be damaging to an already underfunded community.    

Enclosed is a letter from the Brain Injury Association of Virginia (BIAV), and the Chair of the Virginia Alliance of Brain Injury Service Providers (VABISP). 

Thank you for taking a moment to consider my concerns. 

Sincerely,

(Your Name)
